

Dear Families,

Winter break is almost here! From December 23 to January 5, we hope you and your family enjoy time to rest, recharge, and create meaningful memories. As we reflect on the first part of the school year, we are incredibly grateful for your support and partnership in helping our students thrive.

Winter break is an ideal time to:

- **Celebrate Progress**: Encourage your student to reflect on their achievements so far and set new goals for the second half of the year.
- **Explore Interests**: This break offers time for your student to dive into hobbies, discover new passions, or even start thinking about career pathways.
- Reconnect and Recharge: Winter break is also a chance to unplug, connect with family and friends, and recharge for the upcoming semester.

Attendance Matters:

We encourage families to prioritize regular attendance. Every day at school matters—it's where students grow academically, build essential skills, and develop the relationships that support their success. If your student is healthy, we hope to see them in class every day.

Keeping consistent routines, such as getting enough sleep, staying active, and planning for the weeks ahead, can help your student transition back to school smoothly when classes resume on Monday, January 6.

Thank you for being such an important part of our school community. We wish you and your family a joyful winter break. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in 2025!

Warm regards,

[Principal's Name]